

JOHN MAXWELL
DIRECTOR
HUMAN RESOURCES

MEMORANDUM

TO: Linda Gorton, Mayor

Sally Hamilton, Chief Administrative Officer

Council Members

FROM:

Jøhn Maxwell, Director

Division of Human Resources

DATE:

August 25, 2021

RE:

Administrative Service Agreement Renewal - Anthem BlueCross BlueShield

Request:

The attached action authorizes the Mayor to execute a renewal agreement with Anthem Health Plans of Kentucky, Inc. for administrative services, rates and fees within the agreement for the period beginning January 1, 2022 through December 31, 2022.

What is the cost in the budget year and future budget year?

Funds are budgeted with this action.

File Number:

Director/Commissioner:

John Maxwell/Sally Hamilton

If you have questions or need additional information, please contact Alisha Lyle (859) 258-3957.

